
 

18 January 2023 

Dear Members, we updated you all on Jan 6th regarding various topics. 

 

End of Season/ Start of season letters 

 

We believe that on the whole most of the people waiting for end/start date letters in our 

seasonal bases have had this issue resolved, along with the pending owed vacation days. We are 

working with those individuals remaining.  

 

Certificados de empresa 

 

Following further discussions with the company we believe from yesterday you will be able to 

view correctly your certificado de empresa for those of us who are now enjoying the winter 

pause.  

 

BCN Roster issues 

 

For our colleagues in BCN, if you like many are seeing very low periods of activity, we ask you to 

provide us with your total block hours in January and February.  

We are building a case, also along with the Works Council to raise again our concerns locally.  

 

CLA update 

 

We wanted to take this opportunity to express our thanks for the patience you have shown in 

regards to this long and exhausting process in regards to the CLA.  

 

Whilst we share any frustration and also are fully aware that with the signature of this CLA will 

activate a financial increase for everyone in a time of increasing costs.  

 

We also want you to know the obstacles the company places at every opportunity, either a 

disorganised negotiation from the very top or perhaps a clever management of delays.  

 

As we mentioned in the last update we had two standalone meetings set in the agenda to tackle 

two big concerns.  

 

The meeting of last Friday was postponed by the company the night before, with the promise it 

will be rescheduled today. However, whilst we started to build this communication this meeting 

was delayed further to the 26th of this month.  

 

The company claims they need more time to work on any proposal.  
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Todays meeting to discuss our simplified sickness pay did go ahead, however the data promised 

4 weeks ago was only presented to us in this meeting and not prior. We now will work on 

verifying it and moving forward to close this topic.  

 

In fact, today the company informed us of their intention to cancel next weeks CLA meeting 

25/01, in favour of being better prepared for the meeting 01/02.  

 

We hope by sharing some examples of the company’s attitude/behavior you can have some 

context to how these negotiations have become so delayed.  

 

We remain available to answer any questions or provide more detailed explanations of our 

negotiation journey to date, if that would be helpful to anyone. 

 

We wish everyone a good week, and thanks again for trusting in us. 

 

 

Happy Flying!! 

 

SITCPLA Team 

 


